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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome Back to School and Happy New Year! 
 
We hope that you have all enjoyed the Christmas holidays and are ready for the year ahead. 
 

After School Clubs 
All after school clubs have now resumed.   
 

 Dance Club - Tuesdays 

 Recorder Club - Tuesdays 

 Choir Club - Wednesdays 

 Beth Tweddle Gymnastics - Thursdays 
 
All places have now been allocated.   

 
Swimming 

Swimming has commenced for Year 4, however, there will be no swimming on Thursday 19th 
January.  Please make a note of this date in your diary. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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